
From: DYPXCPWEB@northernbeaches.nsw.gov.au
Sent: 29/09/2024 4:16:23 PM
To: DA Submission Mailbox
Subject: Online Submission

29/09/2024

MR Dan Coddington
10 Bangalley WAY
Avalon NSW 2107

RE: DA2024/1091 - 5 / 1 Careel Head Road AVALON BEACH NSW 2107

There is not enough safe access on the two adjoining roads. This would unsafe for kids in the
area crossing to the near by fields , other than that this will ruin the small businesses in north
Avalon that have been established for years.
Ridiculous, we do not need a large day care or large Dan Murphy’s in north Avalon.




